

Universidad de Granada

## Communiqué for incoming international mobility students currently at the UGR

25/03/2020

University news & events

Dear student,

Following the establishment of a national state of alarm by the Spanish government to tackle the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic, we would like to send you a message of calm, solidarity and encouragement as we face this difficult situation together. As you know, the situation is evolving very rapidly as exceptional measures are put in place around the world, including of course Spain, to combat the spread of the virus.



Please, read the following comuniqué:

- COMMUNIQUÉ FOR INCOMING INTERNATIONAL MOBILITY STUDENTS CURRENTLY AT THE UNIVERSITY OF GRANADA Published 25th March 2020.
- COMMUNIQUÉ FOR INCOMING INTERNATIONAL MOBILITY STUDENTS CURRENTLY AT THE UNIVERSITY OF GRANADA Published 15th March 2020.
- LISTADO DE CONTACTOS/LIST OF CONTACT POINTS

Our warm regards and very best wishes for the coming weeks,

Internationalization team.